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HEARING - Consider the Appeal of the Zoning Administrator's Approval of the Santa Claus Lane Road Renaming
located off Highway 101 near Padaro Lane in the Summerland area (02RDN-00000-0000-00005) (APNs 005-450-
001, -002, -003, -006, -007, -008, -009, -012, -013, -014, and -015), First District, as follows: (EST. TIME: 15
MIN.)

a) Adopt the findings for denial of the project, included as Attachment A of this report, dated July 2, 2003;

b) Uphold the appeal (03APL-00000-00009), reversing the Zoning Administrator's February 18, 2003 approval
of the Santa Claus Lane Road Renaming 02RDN-00000-00005;

c¢) Consider directing the Public Works Department to install new road signs at the west and east ends of Santa
Claus Lane for public safety reasons.
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